

Welcome To Class 2H!

Mrs Hallett, Mrs Williams, Mrs Taylor and Mrs Hayes





Hello future Class 2H,

It was so nice to finally meet you all this week. I have really enjoyed starting to get to know you and spending time together in your new classroom.

During our time together this week, I hope that I have managed to answer any questions that you had and that I have helped to ease any of the worries that you may have about joining Year 2. I know that we are going to have a fantastic year together; full of lots of learning opportunities and making many happy memories as a class.

I hope that you all have a brilliant summer with your friends and families and that you enjoy all of the lovely things that you may have planned. I am looking forward to hearing all about your adventures when we return in September!

This summer, I am going to be getting married and going on my honeymoon, spending time with my family and friends and going on lots of long walks with my two dogs Scrumpy and Jimmy.

Take care and stay safe,

See you soon!

Mrs Hallett (Miss Clarke)